August 15", 2007

Dorothy Graham
544 617 St.
Oakland, CA 64609

Dear Dorothy,

This letter acknowledges receipt of the Olga Graham Fund’s initial support in the
amount of $1,500.00. This check was received August of 2007, made in care of the
Oakland PTSA Performing Arts Fund, and will be used to fund a Dramatic Performance
On-Campus at Oakland Technical High School. as well as at an Outside Venue.

Again, your support of our Performing Arts program at Tech is an invaluable part of
keeping our program alive. Thank you for choosing to honor your mother’s legacy in this
manner.
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Perfofming Arts Coordinator

Oakland Technical High School
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